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A Message From The Mayoré.. 

Village of DoylestownVil lage of DoylestownVil lage of Doylestown    

Community NewsletterCommunity NewsletterCommunity Newsletter    

We are only a few short weeks away from our annual We are only a few short weeks away from our annual We are only a few short weeks away from our annual 

Roguesõ Hollow Festival which will be held on August Roguesõ Hollow Festival which will be held on August Roguesõ Hollow Festival which will be held on August 

2nd & 3rd.  Every year I look forward to this event and I 2nd & 3rd.  Every year I look forward to this event and I 2nd & 3rd.  Every year I look forward to this event and I 

am always amazed and excited to see so many of our am always amazed and excited to see so many of our am always amazed and excited to see so many of our 

citizens and visitors come into town to enjoy the parade, citizens and visitors come into town to enjoy the parade, citizens and visitors come into town to enjoy the parade, 

food and fireworks and everything infood and fireworks and everything infood and fireworks and everything in ---between on these between on these between on these 

two days in August!two days in August!two days in August!   

   

We have a busy summer ahead of us, as the employees of the Village We have a busy summer ahead of us, as the employees of the Village We have a busy summer ahead of us, as the employees of the Village 

work hard to keep The Village of Doylestown a wonderful place to live work hard to keep The Village of Doylestown a wonderful place to live work hard to keep The Village of Doylestown a wonderful place to live 

and work.   We have brush pick up offered monthly, mosquito spraying and work.   We have brush pick up offered monthly, mosquito spraying and work.   We have brush pick up offered monthly, mosquito spraying 

and many opportunities to recycle.  The Police Department will once and many opportunities to recycle.  The Police Department will once and many opportunities to recycle.  The Police Department will once 

again offer free programs to help educate our young citizens.  More     again offer free programs to help educate our young citizens.  More     again offer free programs to help educate our young citizens.  More     

detailed information on all these services are located inside this issue of detailed information on all these services are located inside this issue of detailed information on all these services are located inside this issue of 

the Community Newsletter.the Community Newsletter.the Community Newsletter.    

   

I want to bring your attention to Page 3 of the newsletter.  In our March I want to bring your attention to Page 3 of the newsletter.  In our March I want to bring your attention to Page 3 of the newsletter.  In our March 

issue of the Community Newsletter, we mentioned that we would offer a issue of the Community Newsletter, we mentioned that we would offer a issue of the Community Newsletter, we mentioned that we would offer a 

survey regarding a proposed option for upgraded recycling services for the survey regarding a proposed option for upgraded recycling services for the survey regarding a proposed option for upgraded recycling services for the 

2nd and 3rd year of our new trash hauler contract.  Please take the time 2nd and 3rd year of our new trash hauler contract.  Please take the time 2nd and 3rd year of our new trash hauler contract.  Please take the time 

to respond as Village Council will act upon the majority of responses that to respond as Village Council will act upon the majority of responses that to respond as Village Council will act upon the majority of responses that 

are received in this office.are received in this office.are received in this office.   

   

Have a safe and enjoyable summer, and Iõll see you at the festival!Have a safe and enjoyable summer, and Iõll see you at the festival!Have a safe and enjoyable summer, and Iõll see you at the festival!   

   

Mayor Terry L. LindemanMayor Terry L. LindemanMayor Terry L. Lindeman   

Brought to you as a 

community service 

and funded by the 

Village Council of 

Doylestown  

Inside this issue:  

Recycling Zone  2 

Mosquito Control 

Trash Survey  

3 

Community     

Bulletin Board  

4

5 

Zoning             

Department  

6 

Roguesõ Hollow 

Schedule 

7 

Police Dept. News  8 



At Village Hall, one of the most frequently asked questions we receive is about available recycling 

opportunities in Doylestown.  We have compiled some information that we feel answers that very 

question. 

 

The Village of Doylestown participates in a curbside recycling program with our trash hauler,       

Republic Waste.  This service takes place on the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Friday of the month.  The items accepted 

with this service include:  Plastic, Metal and Bi -Metal, Aluminum and Glass .  These items can be 

co-mingled and placed in the Village bins that were provided to all home owners in the Village.  If 

you do not have a bin, please stop up to Village Hall to receive one.  Items may also be placed in 

ordinary grocery store plastic bags.  Newspapers are also accepted, however, we ask that they be 

placed in separate bags to avoid contamination.  For more information regarding this program, con-

tact Republic Waste at 1-800-247-3644.  Recycle dates are also posted on our Community CalendarCommunity CalendarCommunity Calendar 

on our website, on Channel 15 and also on our marquee at the square 24-7. 

 

Other recycling opportunities include recycling bins located at our Street Garage ~ 144 Clinton 

Road.  The bins are located inside the security gates; therefore you must come between the hours of 

7:30 am and 3:00 pm weekdays, and from 9:00 am ð noon every 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Saturday of the 

month.  On these Saturdays, the facility is manned by local Girl Scout or Boy Scout Troops and your 

recyclables will be unloaded for you.  The available bins at this location are:                             

Cardboard; Magazines; Glass & Plastic; Tin and Aluminum; and Newspaper . 

 

Doylestown churches and schools also offer options for recycling.  Doylestown United Methodist 

Church at 153 Church Street has a paper bin.  Emanuel United Church of Christ at 16 Eastern Road 

has a paper/cardboard bin.  Zion Lutheran Church at has a paper bin as well.  Sts. Peter & Paul 

Catholic School at 169 W. Clinton Street has paper/cardboard bins, and a bin for aluminum cans. 

 

Cell phones and used ink jet cartridges are accepted at the Methodist Church, and Sts. Peter and 

Paul Catholic School. 

 

For more information for Wayne County Recycling, including used tires and paint as well as hazard-

ous materials and yard waste drop offs, go to the Stark-Tuscarawas-Wayne Joint Solid Waste    

Management District website for more information:   http://www.timetorecycle.org/http://www.timetorecycle.org/http://www.timetorecycle.org/    

Another useful sight is www.earth911.comwww.earth911.comwww.earth911.com where you can locate various types of materials to       

recycle based on your zip code. 

 

As an added note, the Village can no longer except yard waste from our residents.  Mulch 

companies may take your yard waste, however, you must transport it to them yourself.  

 

We hope you have found this information useful and that you take time to recycle today!  
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http://doylestown.com/index.php?option=com_jcalpro&Itemid=109
http://www.timetorecycle.org/
http://www.earth911.com


Due to recent EPA regulation changes regarding mosquito spraying programs, 

the   Village can no longer spray for mosquitoes on a regularly scheduled basis.   

We will, however, continue to spray on an òas neededó or òcomplaintó basis.  

We ask that if you are experiencing mosquitoes in your neighborhood, please 

call and report it to the Streets  Superintendent, Brett Shaw at 330 -658 -

2181 ext. 1160 .  You will need to provide your name and address.  

 

Always remember to protect yourself and your family members 

against mosquitoes by applying bug spray repellant.  Also, watch for 

standing water where mosquito larvae grow.  As an example, buck-

ets, puddles and bird baths are perfect breeding grounds for mosqui-

toes.  Rinse your bird bathes out on a regular basis to flush any lar-

vae that could be present.  This will kill mosquito eggs AND keep the 

birds happy.   
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For more tips on 

mosquito  safety, go to:  

http://www.cdc.gov/ncidod/dvbid/

westnile/prevention_info.htm 

2013 Mosquito Spraying Program  

Resident Trash and Recycle Survey  

Ä Keep the village current trash service (trash pick up each week and recycling twice a month on the 

 1st and 3rd Friday of each month) at $9.84 per month. 
 

Ä Please upgrade trash pick-up to weekly trash and weekly recycling pick up and include a 65 gallon 

 recycling bin.  The cost per month will increase to $11.39 per month.   
 

Village Council will vote to support an agreement for the remaining two years of the trash hauling contract 

with the majority option selected in this survey by our citizens.  This means the option voted on will be the 

rate for the remaining two years of the contract.  Residents using the bag service will see no increase in 

price and will get a 65 gallon container for recycling at no extra cost. 
 

Please respond by Friday, August 23rd.  We thank you in advance for your participation in this 

survey. 

The Village of Doylestown currently pays $9.84 per month for weekly trash pickup and twice a month       

recycle pickup.  The village has the option to continue with the current service or upgrade the recycling at 

an increased monthly cost.  Please select below the option you prefer.  Return your survey to village hall at 

your convenience or email Kristen Robison at kristen@doylestown.com. Surveys can be placed in the drop 

box in the back parking lot, or the drop box located by the front door of village hall.  

Main Street Music On The Bandstand Main Street Music On The Bandstand Main Street Music On The Bandstand ---   July ScheduleJuly ScheduleJuly Schedule   

¶ July 5th - Mark Leach & The Blue Collar Valors (Country) 

¶ July 12th - LaFlavour (Classic Rock) 

¶ July 19th - Luke James (Originals/Covers) 

¶ July 26th - We Are Public Radio (Independent Rock) 

Concerts begin 
Concerts begin 
Concerts begin 

at 7 pmat 7 pmat 7 pm   



Community Bulletin BoardCommunity Bulletin BoardCommunity Bulletin Board    

òA perfect summer day is when the sun is shining, the 

breeze is blowing, the birds are singing, and the lawn 

mower is broken.ó          ~Unknown  

Pick up is held on the 2nd Monday of each month from now until October.  Pick up dates are as  

follows:   July 8th, August 12th, September 9th and October 14th.  Please note that pick ups will 

begin on the specified dates, weather permitting. Depending on the amount of brush that needs to be 

picked up, it may take  several days to complete.  Brush must be at the curb by 8 am on the sched-

uled pick up date.  Once pick up has taken place in your neighborhood, the crew will not return until 

the next scheduled date.  Each pick up is limited to a maximum of 15 minutes.  If  more time is 

needed, it will be left  until the following month.   

 

Shrubs will only be taken if the root ball has been removed .  Please keep sidewalks clear of brush as 

stated in the Villageõs Codified Ordinance  901-10.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

Summer Brush Pick UpSummer Brush Pick UpSummer Brush Pick Up   

4th Annual Document Shredding4th Annual Document Shredding4th Annual Document Shredding   

We are offering this service to Village 

residents on Saturday,  September  

28th from 9 am to noon in the back 

parking lot at   Village Hall.  This     

program is made possible thanks to the 

funds received from our òRecycling 

Makes Sense Grantó.  This grant is based on the   
tonnage which is produced by our residents who 

participate in the curbside recycling program.   
 

So that we can accommodate everyone, please limit 

shredding to 5 boxes per person.  We ask that you 

please bring one or more canned food items for do-

nation to the Doylestown Food  Pantry.  Thank 

you from our Village Council Members. 

Water Softener Issues AddressedWater Softener Issues AddressedWater Softener Issues Addressed   

The Village of Doylestown will begin the testing phase 

of its new water treatment plant on June 24 to June 

28th.  It is very important that any customers who 

currently soften their water using in-home water sof-

tening systems disengage or bypass their systems, as 

water that is too soft can be highly corrosive and 

cause damage to pipes. If testing goes well, we will 

begin treating water from the new plant immediately. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact utility 

manager, Randy Danford, at 330-690-3036. 

Now through July 22nd and can be picked up at Zion Lutheran Church 65 W. Clinton Street  daily 8 am 

3 pm, inside the glass doors. 
 

To qualify:  Student must attend Chippewa Local Schools grades K-12; Family receives financial assistance 

from Wayne County; Family member is available to shop for or with child Mon. Aug. 5th at 8 am.  

ClotheClotheClothe ---AAA---Kid Applications Now AvailableKid Applications Now AvailableKid Applications Now Available    
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